
Updated Guidance from the Office of Catholic Schools regarding Public 
Health Order issued Aug 12, 21 

 
Joseph Kelleher <mkelleher@allsaintsric.org> Fri, Aug 13, 2021 at 11:04 AM 
To: amcbride@allsaintsric.org 

Dear All Saints Family,  

     Please see the attached letter from Kelly Lazzara - Superintendent of Catholic Schools.  This 
communication updates the school community on required masking for indoor events and busing.   

      In light of this, All Saints is reviewing its procedures for how the school day will operate 
safely.  Specific plans and guidance will be released by the middle of next week.   

     To borrow from the words of our Superintendent, "We appreciate your ongoing support and 
patience during this continued time of uncertainty.  We remain steadfast in our desire to provide the 
same excellent education that our Catholic schools are known for, one that focuses on the academic, 
social, emotional, and spiritual growth of our students." 

With all the saints,  

Michael Kelleher, M.Ed.,M.Ed.Admin. 

Principal 
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